TUCKER COUNTY COMMISSION
May 31, 2016

TUCKER COUNTY COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING
@11:00 AM

Lowell Moore called to order the Special Meeting of the Tucker County Commission on
May 31, 2016 at 11:00 AM.

Hiring of the Tucker County Commission Summer Youth Student for 2016 as follows:
Ethan Crosten, Quinn Buckley, Ryan Hart and Melanie Adams by motion Moore all in
favor. Employment will start on June 16, 2016 for a 4 week program.

Approval of the EMS Ordinance by motion Moore/all in favor to be effective June 29,
2016.

Dan Minkel requested the Tucker County Commission to pass the Flex-E-Grant for
leadership and/or capacity building activities. This agreement with the West Virginia
Development Office to receive and administer grant funds pursuant to provisions of the
Flex-E-Grant Program. Approved by motion Darlington/all in favor.

Lowell Moore adjourned the meeting at 11:35 AM by motion Darlington/all in favor.

The next scheduled Regular Meeting of the Tucker County Commission will be June
22,2016 @ 9:00 AM held in the Tucker County Courthouse Courtroom.

Sherry Simmons
Tucker County Clerk

Lowell Moore, President



